
March 13, 2023

To: Mid-Vermont Christian School
From: Vermont Principals’ Association

On March 13, 2023 VPA Executive Council met and determined that Mid-Vermont
Christian’s forfeit (2/20/23) and corresponding rationale as shared in the Valley News of
2/25/23, violates VPA Policies which are aligned with Vermont state law. Specifically, the
school’s actions do not meet the expectations of the VPA’s 1st and 2nd policy,
Commitment to Racial, Gender-Fair, and Disability Awareness and Policy of Gender
Identity, respectively. Thus, Mid-Vermont Christian school is ineligible to participate in
VPA activities going forward. The prorated dues will be returned to you via check.

Signed,

VPA Executive Council & VPA Executive Staff

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_DMlEHHX3zIzO2jgqzaXLv2Puklx-o4y7IriQtRjQ0I/edit?usp=sharing
https://legislature.vermont.gov/statutes/section/09/139/04502

